Spearfish Pickleball Club Board Meeting

Date: July 13, 2018

Attendees:  Justin Griffith, Rich Loose, Jim Walker, Christina Ingalls, Terry Sheahan and Greg Krier

NEW BOARD MEMBERS:  Welcomed new board members Christina Ingalls and Rich Loose

BYLAWS:  Bylaws were approved as edited from last meeting. 

TAX EXEMPT STATUS OPTIONS: Discussed the differences between 501c3 and 501c7 organizations.  It appeared that 501c3 would be the best fit, but Justin will reach out to CPA friend to confirm this and then proceed with application to the state. 
TOURNAMENT:  Rich moved, Justin seconded and all approved to move ahead with planning for a tournament to be held September 7-9.  Greg K will approach Visit Spearfish for organizational help as well as sponsorship financing.  Tournament subcommittee will consist of Greg, Terry, Abby, Justin, Bill & Christina.  Briefly discussed logistical and organizational items necessary to run the tournament.
USAPA LISTING:  Terry will check with USAPA on what is involved to have our club listed on the “Communities and Clubs” section of their website.

SD NON-PROFIT and EIN APPLICATION:  Justin will start on EIN application as well as the aforementioned nonprofit application.

CHECKING ACCOUNT:  Christina to open checking account once Justin has complete the NON-PROFIT and EIN applications.

FACEBOOK:  Rich to speak with Greg A. about creating a new FB page with the Spearfish Pickleball Club name and porting over the current Black Hills Pickleball Club content.

OUTDOOR COURT LOCATIONS:  Will be discussed at next board meeting.

TOURNAMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING:  Monday, July 16th, 5:00 pm at the Rec Ctr

NEXT BOARD MEETING:  July 25th, 12:00 noon at the Rec Ctr

